December 26, 2015

ILCAAAP 1132 West Jefferson Springfield, IL 62702

Dear Ms. Bedell:

I have received a questionnaire from your organization. Thank you for taking an interest in my candidacy for state representative.

As you may know, I do not face an opponent in the Primary Election. Therefore, I look forward to receiving your survey for the November General Election and expect to return it to you at the appropriate time.

I appreciate the efforts your organization makes on behalf of the community. I hope that we can work together on the issues that are important to your members.

I would like to learn more about your group and the role that it plays in Illinois state government. At your convenience, I would be happy to meet with you in person or on the phone.

For your reference, future political communications can be directed to me at PO Box 591, Edwardsville, IL 62025 or katie.stuart.district112@gmail.com

Sincerely,

Katie Stuart

State Representative Candidate, 112th District

Paid for by Friends for Katie Stuart.